






















The tour is made possible by the Southern 
SARE 

Professional Development Grant titled 
‘Developing a training program inDeveloping a training program in 

sustainable 
vegetable production for agriculture 

professionals in Kentucky and Tennessee’. 
It is a  collaboration between faculty at the 

University of Kentucky, University of 
Tennessee and 

Kentucky State University. For more 
information about Southern SARE  

programs please visit  www. 
southernsare.org


